
June 14, 2022 

To whom it may concern 

Temporary Suspension of Nitric Acid Production at Toyama Factory (5) 

Production of our nitric acid plant at Toyama Factory (635 Sasakura, Fuchu-machi, Toyama) was 

temporarily suspended as an equipment malfunction. We extend our sincere apologies for any 

inconvenience and concern to our business partners. 

The current situation is as follows, 

For your reference;  

4th information dated June 1, 2022 

https://www.nissanchem.co.jp/eng/news_release/release/en2022_06_01.pdf 

1.Place of Occurrence

Production equipment of nitric acid plant at Toyama Factory

2.Date and time of occurrence

Around 10:15 a.m. on April 25

3. Schedule to resume production

We have resumed our production.

4. Orders and Deliveries

Receiving orders: restarted

Deliveries: To be restarted after June 17

5. Impact on business performance

Currently it is under investigation. It will be notified if it is determined to have a significant impact on

our business performance.

6. Future Measures

We will strive to prevent the recurrence of similar accidents and to make a stable supply of products.

Contact information for inquiries on the above 

Nissan Chemical Corporation  

Corporate Planning Department 

Public Relations Office  

https://www.nissanchem.co.jp/eng/news_release/release/en2022_06_01.pdf

